
FEBRUARY 2020
KEY DATES

TEACHERS MESSAGE
To all of our new members joining us this year, welcome to RCP, and 
welcome back to our many returning members! We hope everyone has 
enjoyed their first couple of classes of the new year - we have had a 
blast!

We are so excited to be back and are thrilled to see so much enthusiasm 
towards the new syllabus already! 

Every month you will receive a newsletter packed full of all the information 
needed throughout the year to keep you up to date! We also encourage 
all members and parents to join our ‘Redcliffe City Physie - Members’ 
page as a way to keep in touch with your fellow RCP friends and families.

Above all else, please don’t hesitate to contact us anytime with any query 
you may have - we’re always happy to answer any and all questions!

BANK DETAILSTEACHERS CONTACT DETAILS
COURTNEY DICKSON

BRIARNE MOSTYN

JADE STEEL

Redcliffe City Physie

BSB: 034-059

ACC NO: 453261

M: 0424 580 193
E: redcliffecityphysie@gmail.com

Closed Facebook Group:
Redcliffe City Physie - Members

01/03/2020
FIRST FEE INSTALMENT DUE
Paid to the RCP bank account

19/03/2020
LEOTARD TRY ONS

Glenwood Community Centre

04/04/2020
LAST CLASS OF TERM ONE

Clontarf Beach Primary

22/04/2020
FIRST CLASS OF TERM TWO

Clontarf Beach Primary

01/05/2020
SECOND FEE INSTALMENT DUE
Paid to the RCP bank account



RCP FEES
Your first instalment of fees are due on the 1st March, paid into the RCP bank account 
(details on the first page of this newsletter): 
 
Pre-preps: 		 $85 registration fee
5-8yrs: 		  $152 to RCP ($88 to BJP)
9yrs - Ladies:	 $172 to RCP ($88 to BJP)

Payment plans are available upon request - please contact us so we can organise a plan that 
works best for you. 

Pre-preps may choose to pay your $8 class fee via cash or bank transfer weekly, monthly or up 
front. Please see us at class and advise of your chosen method.

Additional class fees (more information will be provided later in the year): 
 
Team lessons:			   Extra weekly lessons:
$50/per student			   $10/per student, per class

All members 5yrs - Ladies are required to register with BJP, as this enables you to learn the 
2020 syllabus in class and gives you access to download the practice music (and practice 
videos further down the track). 

Membership is $88 and comes out of your RCP fees (please see table above for more details). 

Please click on this link to finalise your membership: https://bjpphysicalculture.wufoo.com/
forms/2020-bjp-member-registration/

Once your BJP registration is complete, you will receive a password to gain access to the 
members portal of the RCP website!

BJP REGISTRATION



FRIENDLY CLASS REMINDERS

UNIFORMS
We have a full range of RCP uniforms and merchandise available to you! Uniforms instil a sense 
of belonging so we encourage all members to purchase at least one RCP garment.  
 
Please see below our price list! Order forms are available on the members portal of our website  
(please see your teacher for a form if you have not yet received the portal password). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Please hand your completed order form to your teacher at class. All orders will be distributed 
on the first Wednesday & Saturday class of the month (once all monies are paid for). 

Please see below a couple of reminders/rules to help make our classes run smoothly:  
 
- Please bring a water bottle to every lesson 
- Ensure you go to the toilet before class to avoid needing to leave during the lesson 
- No skirts or dresses are to be worn in class
- If your child/ren wish to play on the playground or use the basketball court outside, please 
make sure they are suppervised - your teachers attention is in class, therfore we can’t be 
responsible for kids who are playing outside
- Please make sure to brush off all sand before your class to avoid bringing it inside
- We ask all parents/family to remain outside the hall during class (with the exception of 
children of those in our ladies class). You may view your daughters class from the hallway or 
the windows outside 
- Please ensure you’re at the hall on time to collect your daughter at the completion of her class 



LEOTARD TRY-ON DAY
A BJP leotard (and/or performance wear for 13yrs - Ladies) is required for all ages (excluding 
pre-preps) to wear for competitions. These can be purchased brand new online in April through 
the BJP supplier ‘Danz Design’, second hand through the club, or via the swaps and sale page 
“BJP Junior and Senior Physie Leotard Sales” on Facebook.

Please see attached the 2020 Leotard and Performance Wear catalogue and information 
regarding sizing and when/where to order (this can also be found on the RCP members portal). 

A sample box of leotards and performance wear will be available for members to try styles, 
sizes and colours and find the perfect one before ordering.

Our try-on day will be Thursday the 19th March at the Glenwood Community Centre (43 Glass 
House Circuit, Kallangur) between 5:30pm - 8:30pm. 

RCP has a closed group for members (and their parents) only. This is a private group page 
where you can ask questions, share photos and talk to other Redcliffe City Physie members. 

Please request to join us: “Redcliffe City Physie - Members.” All ladies who are registered in our 
ladies class can also join the ladies group: “Redcliffe City Physie Ladies.”

Head on over to our public page ‘Redcliffe City Physie’ and give us a like and/or 
recommendation, and follow us on Instagram!

Our primary source of communication is via email as this is the easiest way for all three 
teacher’s to read and respond to your questions and distribute information to you.

In an attempt to better our communication to all members, new in 2020 we have our members 
only portal of the RCP Website. Here, you will be able to access all newsletters and class notes 
along with some other handy tips and tricks as the year moves along. 

You will always receive class, club event and competition details via email so please check your 
inbox regularly. If for any reason a class needs to be cancelled, you will be advised 
via email. 
 
If you require information on upcoming events - please double check your emails and the portal 
prior to contacting us. Outside of physie, your teachers work full time and whilst we try to reply 
to all messages as soon as we can, you may find the answer here first! If you’ve looked and still 
can’t find what you’re after, please don’t hesitate to shoot through a message - we’re always 
happy to help! 

During classes, we try to have all teachers inside so your girls get the most out of every lesson. 
But please catch one of us at either the beginning or end of a lesson if you need a quick chat! 

SOCIAL MEDIA & GROUPS

COMMUNICATION



CLASS TEACHERS

CLASS PHOTOS

Each of our classes have one lead teacher:

Miss Jade 				   Miss Courtney				    Miss Briarne
Pre-prep & 5-6yrs 			   7-8yrs, Ladies & Seniors			   9-12yrs & 13-1st yrs

If for any reason your teacher is going to be away (whether it be for one lesson or an extended 
period of time) one of the other two teachers will fill in.

During all classes, in addition to the lead teacher, you’ll see us floating around the front, side 
and back of class...we are there to help you! If there’s a move that you can’t quite grasp or 
something you’re unsure of please ask us and we’ll be more than happy to help you! 


